
     

 

**MEDIA ADVISORY** 

YUMA DUTCH BROS LOCATIONS TO SUPPORT LOCAL BOYS & GIRLS CLUB YOUTH THROUGH 
DAYLONG GIVEBACK CAMPAIGN  

 

WHAT:  On Friday, December 8, all three Dutch Bros locations in Yuma will donate $1 of  
 every drink sold to the Yuma Branch of Boys & Girls Clubs of the Valley. The Club  
 serves approximately 150 school-aged youth every day, many of whom are from  
 underserved neighborhoods, and relies on community support to continue to  
 provide its services to local youth and families.  

WHO:  Yuma Dutch Bros employees will be serving delicious drinks to Yuma   
 residents and visitors all day.  

WHEN:  Friday, December 8 from 5:00 am to 10:00 pm (Dutch Bros operating hours) 

WHERE: 1512 S. 4th Ave. 3002 S. 4th Ave. 11402 S. Fortuna Rd.    
 Yuma, AZ 85364 Yuma, AZ 85364 Yuma, AZ 85367  

CONTACT: Boys & Girls Clubs of the Valley – Lisa Noble, lisa@noble-media.com 

 ### 

About Boys & Girls Clubs of the Valley: 
Boys & Girls Clubs of the Valley offers affordable after-school and summer programs for 
12,000+ young people in grades K-12. In 30+ Clubs across Arizona, BGCAZ provides award-
winning programs designed to change the lives of young people.  For more than 75 years, 
BGCAZ has been creating equity and opportunity for youth through academic, social, and 
workforce opportunities. We help young people make healthy decisions and focus on social and 
emotional development to build resilient young adults. Most importantly, we work to develop 
strong character and leadership skills by creating positive connections to caring adults and their 
community. For more information, visit www.bgcaz.org and @BGCArizona on social channels. 
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